LOWER BLUE MOUNTAINS CONSERVATION SOCIETY

MARCH NEWSLETTER

P.O. Box 119 Springwood.

1977

President: Mick Dark, 58 Emu Road, Glenbrook. 2773. Ph. 39.1764

Acting Secretary: Aileen Hanley, 7 David Street, Glenbrook. 2773. Ph. 39.4079

MEETING FORMAT CHANGED

At the previous meeting held on 10th February it was decided to hold future meetings every two months. The next meeting will be held on 15th April at the Glenbrook Primary School at 8 p.m.

In the alternate months when no official meeting is held, there will be, on the second Saturday of the month, an outdoor activity - bushwalking, field study, camping.

The first of these will be held on Saturday, 12th March 1977. We will be walking to Red Hands Cave/Campfire Creek. The meeting place will be the Causeway over Glenbrook Creek at 10.00 am. Visitors and members' friends are particularly welcome to participate in this walk.

SECRETARY

Our former secretary, Bob Chapman, has resigned to undertake university studies. We wish him well in this endeavour and express our thanks for his dedicated service to the Society. Aileen Hanley has been appointed acting secretary.

CENTRAL AUSTRALIA

Mick and Jill Dark entertained the February meeting with commentary and first class colour slides of their recent expedition to Central Australia. Birds, animals, wildflowers and magnificent scenery provided a comprehensive picture of this part of Australia. We certainly look forward to the next "instalment" of their outback trek.

NEXT MEETING

April 15th, 8 pm. Glenbrook Primary School. Delphine Andrews, education resources officer, will be showing films about conservation These films will be of particular interest to children and equally entertaining to adults.